
TOWN OF VIENNA 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Vienna Construction Industry 
FROM: Mike Gallagher PE, Acting Department of Public Works Director 
DATE: July 6, 2016 
SUBJECT: VRRM Spreadsheet Update 

DEQ has released their latest version of the VRRM spreadsheet for computing site 
pollutants.  The new version can be downloaded from the DEQ website at the following 
address: 
 
http://www.deq.virginia.gov/Programs/Water/Laws,Regulations,Guidance/Guidanc
e/StormwaterManagementGuidance.aspx 
 
All plans disturbing over 2,500 square feet should be using the new spreadsheets.  
Beginning August 1, 2016 the Town of Vienna will no long except plans with an older 
version of the spreadsheet. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact John Jay Sergent at 703-255-6387 or 
at john.sergent@viennava.gov. 
 
 
John Jay Sergent 
Engineer 
Dept of Public Works 


